
     March 30, 2001 
 

 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Re: Water Easement WE-881 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
 Submitted herewith is the above designated water main easement for your 

authorization as to execution.  The Milwaukee Water Works intends to relay an existing 
water main in South Burrell Street between East Norwich Street and East Van Norman 

Avenue (CC #981613, 3/23/99).  The proposed water main will cross Wisconsin Electric 
Power Company property at a point north of East Waterford Avenue, and therefore 
requires an easement.  WEPCO and the City of Milwaukee have jointly drafted the 

submitted easement document. 
 

 We have prepared the attached resolution authorizing and directing the proper 
City officers to execute water easement, WE881.  Wisconsin Electric Power Company 
has requested a fully executed original for their files.  Two copies of the Easement are 

therefore attached for execution.  
 
 We recommend adoption of the attached resolution.  

 
    Very truly yours, 

 
 
 

    Carrie M. Lewis, Superintendent 
    Milwaukee Water Works 

 
 
 

 
    Mariano A. Schifalacqua 

    Commissioner of Public Works 
 
PWP:aw 
Doc: We881 

Attachments 

cc: A-8-1 File, D-34 File 


